
June 19th, 1974

Dear Max,

So many thanks for your letter, showing me that no

matter what happens Mrs. Stall still couldn't get any help

except through the Health “‘ecurity Bill. It's all a very sad

business.

Warmest wishes,

Yours,

Mr. Max W. Fine

Committee for National Health Insurance

821 15th Street, N.W.

Washington, D. C. 20005


